KING COUNTY HEARING EXAMINER
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, a public hearing will be held before the King County Hearing Examiner on the 4th day of November, 2015, at 1:00pm, to consider the formation of the Lake Geneva lake management district, under chapter 36.61 RCW.  The hearing will be held at the Federal Way Senior Center, 4016 S 352nd Street, Auburn, Washington. 
The Metropolitan King County Council has adopted Ordinance 18102, which is a resolution of intention to form lake management district No. 2, encompassing those properties adjacent to Lake Geneva. As part of Ordinance 18102, the Council designated the Hearing Examiner as the officer holding the public hearing on this matter.  The District’s proposed purpose is creating a reliable funding source for improvement to and maintenance of Lake Geneva, including managing waterfowl, surveying, controlling and/or eliminating invasive aquatic plant species, distributing education materials to residents, preparing and distributing an annual newsletter, holding biannual public meetings with property owners, and providing for the County’s administration of the District. The resolution proposes collecting special assessments totaling $14,500 annually to finance the District, with the total amount collected during the ten-year life of the District being $145,000.The hearing will provide an opportunity for members of the public, as well as state and county departments, to comment on the proposal. A full copy of the District plan and resolution of intention is available for review at: http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2442223&GUID=B301AAB3-AD72-4263-B64D-1529F1C00A34&Options=ID|Text|&Search=geneva. 

DATED at Seattle, Washington, this 14th and 15th day of October, 2015.
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Hearing Examiner
